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O Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Commonwealth Edison
one First National Plaza Chicago, Illinois

Chicago, lilinois 60690 ]

January 21, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
Annex to GSEP
NRC Docket Nos. 50-456/457

Reference (a): E. D. Swartz letter to H. R. Dentondated May 15, 1984

Dear Mr. Denton:

The enclosure to this letter provides a copy of our
Braidwood Station Annex to the Commonwealth Edison Generating
Stations Emergency Plan (GSEP) for your review. NRC Staf f review of
Part A Item No. 6 in the Braidwood SER.this information should allow for partial closure of Outstanding

the Commonwealth Edison GSEP.This Annex has been incorporated into controlled copies ofIt includes Emergency Action Levels
(Table BWA 5-1) and Evacuation Time Estimates (Figure BWA 6-2) which
were not part of the Draft Annex submitted with Reference (a).

Please address any comments or concerns that you or yourstaf f may have regarding the enclosure to this office.

One (1) signed original and fifteen (15) co
letter with the Enclosure are provided for your use, pies of this

ery truly ypurs,

David H. S th
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: Monte P. Phillips - RIII
RIII Inspector - Braidwood
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